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PROTOCOL CIRCULAR NO P 27 OF 2015

The Department of International Relations and Cooperation of the Republic of South Africa
presents its compliments to Diplomatic Missions and International Organisations accredited to
the Republic of South Africa and has the honour to inform all Foreign Missions that the
Department will close at 10h00 on Thursday, 24 December 2015 (preceding Christmas Day
on 25 December 2015); with total office closure for the week 28 to 31 December 2015 as well

as 1 January 2016. The Department will be open from 4 January 2016.

The Department further has the honour to inform Missions that in the event of emergencies

during the above period, the 24 Hour Operations Room should be contacted on 012 351 1000.

The Department of International Relations and Cooperation of the Republic of South Africa
avails itself of this opportunity to renew to Diplomatic Missions and International Organisations

accredited to the Republic of South Africa the assurances of its highest consideration.

"’_‘,\-\nf\"l‘ H["lf'."ffu <3
o e N
o o \

_'%;-(b /
N St m 51')\_!::;&/\/".
PRETORIA
01 December 2015
Diplomatic Missions and International Organisations

accredited to the Republic of South Africa
PRETORIA



